
 
 
 
 
 

 
                               June 21, 2001 

 
 
 

Dear Friends: 
 
 As Governor of the State of Mississippi, I am delighted to welcome everyone to 
the 2001 Mississippi State Fair.  Welcome to the beautiful and friendly City of Jackson, 
the capitol of this great State of Mississippi. 
 
 One of the year’s most anticipated events, the Mississippi State Fair is 
characterized by tremendous fun and excitement, scrumptious and mouth-watering food 
as well as brilliant and festive entertainment.  Mississippi families joined by many 
visitors from neighboring states come together annually to enjoy this wonderful event. 
 
 I commend the Mississippi State Fair Commission for a job well done.  Your 
efforts ensure that Mississippians will once again take pleasure in another fun-filled 
thrilling State Fair.  My family and I look forward to seeing everyone at the 2001 State 
Fair. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 


